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Statement from Harford County Executive Barry Glassman Announcing the Passing of State Senator Wayne 
Norman 

BEL AIR, Md., (March 4, 2018) - The following statement is from Harford County Executive Barry Glassman: 

“On behalf of the family of state Senator H. Wayne Norman Jr., I am deeply saddened to announce that Sen. 

Norman passed away at his home earlier today. In honor of his devoted service to our community, I will be 

ordering the Harford County flag lowered to half-staff until the day of interment.” 

Details regarding funeral arrangements will be forthcoming from McComas Funeral Home.   
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